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July 27, 2023 

 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL – boni@bazookasoccer.com  

 

 

Boni Okafor 

Bazooka Soccer 

 

Re: Hosting Approval – 19th Annual Bazooka Soccer College Showcase 

 

Please accept this letter as approval of your application for the 19th Annual Bazooka Soccer College 

Showcase, February 2024, in Apopka, Florida.  Per article 10 of the FIFA Regulations Governing 

International Matches, U.S. Soccer has no objection to this event taking place. 

 

Foreign Teams Country Age Gender 

    

TBD 

 

The foreign team(s) invited should supply you with a copy of approval from their Member Association to travel.  

When received, please submit to U.S. Soccer via the following upload link: https://tinyurl.com/mpp2m382  

Failure to provide the approval letters may affect future event sanctioning. Please also upload the final list of 

teams to this link as well.  

 

Best wishes on a successful event. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Melissa Radke 

Director, Grants & Member Programs 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*In granting this permission to host a tournament or games, U.S. Soccer shall NOT be liable for tournament/games logistics, overall 

tournament/games planning, invitation of participating team(s), transportation, accommodations, illness, loss of revenue, or injury to persons or 

property sustained in the course of the sanctioned event.* 
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